

CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, EAST BAY

25800 Carlos Bee Boulevard, Hayward CA 94542-3011 510.885.3286 • www.csueastbay.edu/honors

October 29, 2012

Professor Levent Ertaul Math & Computer Science

Dear Professor Ertaul:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your recent work with CSU East Bay's University Honors Program.

As you know, the University Honors Program provides outstanding students the opportunity for academic challenge through the completion of specialized courses, seminars and projects under the direction of faculty mentors. Students who are admitted to the program must maintain a minimum G.P.A. of 3.60 while completing 20 units of Honors Courses prior to graduation. University Honors Program students therefore represent the academic elite of the California State University system.

During the 2011-2012 academic year, you served as a faculty mentor for one of the University Honors Program students, guiding their work in one of five required academic projects. As the program is completely dependent on the willingness of faculty to work with our best and brightest students, we would like to convey our deepest gratitude for your commitment of time, energy, and academic expertise.

Thank you again for your work with the University Honors Program.

Sincerely,

Robert Phelps

Director, University Honors Program
Associate Professor of History

California State University, East Bay

925-602-6713 / robert.phelps@csueastbay.edu

